
At Home
LEARNING

It is Week 8 of “At Home Learning”! 

It is almost June and we really want your child to be 
focused on preparing for the beginning of Grade Two.  
They should be putting forth their best effort 
consistently into their assignments.  The focus should be 
on neatness and overall appearance, but also on the 
quali ty of their work.  The written assignments should 
be increasing in length as they continue to add details 
to their work as well. They should also be engaging in 
self-editing for proper punctuation and spelling of high 
frequency words.

With the ”Chalk” project this week, i t is a great 
opportunity for your child to let their imagination lead 
the way and we are excited to see where it takes 
them.  This book they are creating is such an amazing 
activi ty and every child will end up with their own 
unique story to match the shared illustrations.  Please 
let us know if you would like your pages printed and 
made into a book for your child as a keepsake at the 
end of the week. 
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